
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear all 

The end of term is nearly here but we 
have several events before the summer 
holiday. The children have been busy 
rehearsing for our end of term shows: 
British Extravaganza. We also have end 
of term parties and our leavers           
assemblies which give us a chance to 
say goodbye to year 6. I look forward to 
seeing you in school for our shows next 
week. 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                
Head Teacher 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  13th July2018 

Hilgay                                  

                              

 July                                   

18th British Extravaganza 2pm & 6pm                                              

19th  Year 5 Cycling training           

20th  End  of Year Party 4 -5:30pm

(Friends of School)   details to follow                                       

23rd End of Term/Leavers party                                                                                            

24th Last day of academic year      

24th Leavers Assembly pm 

Ten Mile Bank                  

  

July                                                   

19th Library Van                            

19th British Extravaganza 2pm & 

5.30pm                                         

20th Road Safety Quiz                

23rd End of Term/Leavers party                                                                                               

24th Last day of academic year   

24th Leavers Assembly am 

Attendance for this week     

Barn Owls      98.43% 

Tawny Owls   94% 

Owlets            88.24% 

Acorns           84.29% 

Oak                 87.14%   

        Advance Warning     Advance Warning  

Roald Dahl Day:  In September we will be celebrating 

Roald Dahl day. The children are invited to dress up as a 

Roald Dahl character. Further details to come but this is 

advance warning for costume preparation! 

 

Friends of School AGM 

Hilgay Monday 10th September 

2pm in the hall 

Ten Mile Bank 10th September 

2pm in the hall 

Everyone WELCOME. 

Please come along, we need new 

members, we need new ideas,  

WE NEED YOU, 

YES YOU ! 

We will be keeping the children’s 

books at the end of term.  

However, we will allow the 

children to bring them 

home in the Autumn Term. 



End of term events: 

British Extravaganza 

A show with children from across the school performing dance, drama and music! 

End of year reports 

These will be sent out to parents on Wednesday 18th July. 

Year 6 lunch 

Our Year 6 children will be treated to a special lunch of their choice on Monday 23rd july.  

End of year party 

The whole school will take part in an end of year party on the afternoon of Monday 23rd July. 

Party clothes should be brought into school to change in to after lunch. 

Leaver Assembly 

We will say goodbye to Year 6 on Tuesday 24th July (TMB 9am and Hilgay 2pm) All welcome to 

join us! 

England - World Cup Day 

Wear Red and White, show your support for our team.  Well Done to 

everyone, especially the England team for their professional attitude. 

 

 


